

North Tyneside Council
Quadrant East
The Silverlink North
Cobalt Business Park
North Tyneside

NE27 0BY

e-mail: participation@northtyneside.gov.uk

May 2024

Dear Parent / Guardian

May Half Term Holiday Food Support

North Tyneside Council knows that this has been a very difficult year for many people

support you if you need it. If you have a general query about the vouchers over the half term holidays, you can contact the Social Inclusion Team on the email above. Queries will be dealt with 10.00-11.00 and 3.00-4.00 Monday to Friday until Monday 17th June. Please

school, and the issue you have.

Your faithfully

K. Clask

Cabinet Member responsible for Public Health and Wellbeing